
Chairman - Sue Carter  07977566782 yewtreehouse1820@gmail.com 
Secretary - Angela Ham  01291 408624 angela@thehamfamily.co.uk 
Treasurer - Brian Duerden 01291 623310 bduerden@doctors.org.uk 
Member Secretary - Jean Parkes 01291 620414 jmparkes@hotmail.co.uk 
CCS is affiliated to Ty Cerdd—Music Centre Wales also registered charity (No: 1127098) 

 www.chepstowchoralsociety.org 

CHEPSTOW CHORAL SOCIETY 

NEWSLETTER 

May 2021 

 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to our Spring newsletter. We hope that everyone remains safe & well and that you’ve 
all managed to keep yourselves busy & active. Thank you for your lovely feedback on our “Meet 
the Committee” and “Cheerful Tunes”. We are thrilled that you have enjoyed them so much!  

With the Welsh Government guidelines rapidly changing at the moment we thought we’d update 
you on the latest news about CCS. 

 

Reconvening singing: We have recently received the news that we have all been 
waiting for and it is hoped that we will be able to reconvene singing at the Arts Hall 
Chepstow School by the end of June or early July. Watch this space for more         
developments. 

 

Concerts: It’s always good to have a concert to work towards and we have booked          
St. Mary’s Church for our Christmas concert.  
Please save the date Sunday 12th December @ 3pm. 
 
Social events: Everyone has enjoyed our virtual parties and we just have time to 
squeeze another one in. 

Please save the date Wednesday 9th June @ 7.30pm. Let’s get everyone together 

again virtually for some fun and a good sing!! Invites will arrive soon with full       
details. 
 
Committee Activities: Our committee have been very productive during the      
lockdown periods and we hope you’ve all enjoyed the activities that we have     
produced. A big thank you to all committee members who have participated. 
 
 
 
 


